
NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

 Supervisor John (Jack) Doughney III, representing Seat 5, has resigned from the Board of 

Supervisors effective September 30, 2021.  As provided by law, the remaining members of the 

Board will fill the vacancy by appointment for the remainder of the unexpired term for the seat 

(through mid-November 2024). 

 

 Any individual who is a legal resident of the State of Florida, a resident of the District, a 

citizen of the United States, and registered to vote in the District may be qualified to serve on the 

Board.  Persons interested in being considered for appointment to Seat 5 may provide brief 

statements of qualifications and other background information to the District office no later than 

11:00 a.m. on Thursday, August 19, 2021. 

 

 The Board of Supervisors will consider all qualified individuals expressing an interest in 

appointment to Seat 5 at its meeting scheduled to be held on Tuesday, August 31, 2021, at 9:00 

a.m., in the Board meeting room. 

 

       DISTRICT MANAGER 


